
“We will ROCK these tests”

Testing Season is here!
Before Spring Break, we 

hosted a pep rally for all of 
our students. Excitement & 

motivation filled the air! 
Visit our Facebook & 

Instagram sites for pictures.

One year ago, the educational 
experience was dramatically 

impacted, uprooting students and 
employees from their educational 
haven- our school. Educators were 

tasked with reinventing the 
teaching & learning, developing 

more creative ways to engage with 
children while keeping them on-

track, and ensuring families stayed 
connected through the process. 

While those were & continue to be 
challenging times, we have crafted 
new ways and remain proud of our 
teachers, staff & community for all 

we have done & will continue to do 
for children. April & May bring in the 
testing season and we are ready to 

“ROCK IT”!
Be sure to check your DOJOs daily 

in order to continue the support 
and constant communication with 
your children and their teachers. 

We are all here to assist you!
Yvette Rodriguez, Principal

Maydelin Beceiro, Assistant Principal
Jessica Carricaburu, “Ms. C”,

Instructional Coach 

GALA Tickets are on sale now!
Due to limited seating, be sure to purchase 
yours soon. Details are on your Class DOJO.
4/5-4/30- Testing Grams for students on sale
4/5- 4/30- Shoe Drive
4/7- PALS Meeting via Zoom
4/8- Professional Spring Pictures
4/13-4/14- KG-2nd Grades SAT Testing 
4/15-4/16- 3rd Grade ELA FSA Testing
4/20- 4th & 5th Grades Writing FSA Testing
4/22- 6th-8th Grades Writing FSA Testing
4/25-4/30- 5th Grade Bake Sale
4/28- MOD Pizza Family Night


